
St. Mary Campus 
September 13, 2023 

 
Included in this Week’s Packet 
Forward exam results Gr. 4-8 Only 
Service Hours Information Gr. 6-8 Only 
 
 
 

All 5th grade beginning band parents are invited to attend a 

meeting tonight Wednesday, September 13th. via Zoom at 6:30 

p.m. This informational meeting is for the parents of students in the 5th 
grade who have never played an instrument before but would like to be 
part of the school’s band program.  Please email Mrs. Bartels if you 
have any questions. 
kbartels@waukeshacatholic.org 
 

Here is the Zoom information: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75897537169?pwd=5m50VdbfuWmzIXFmwGQvJvpGia7HOc.1 
Meeting ID: 758 9753 7169 
Passcode: kS9rTP 

 
Picture Retake Day Scheduled, Friday, October 27th 
Today your student/s brought home their school pictures if you purchased a package.  If 
you choose to get your students picture retaken please return the picture packet to the 
school office with a note stating the reason for the retake. 
 
This retake day will also be for any student that missed the picture day in August. If you 
have not already ordered please use the link below. 
 
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796 
 
Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 27th.  This will be a non-uniform 
day for those who have not gotten their pictures taken, or if it is a retake day.  
 
Please contact the school office if you have further questions, 262.896.2929x5200 
 
Have you ordered a yearbook this year?  If not use the link above.  This will be the only time to 
order! 
 
Middle School Service Hours Reminder 
Service hours done during the summer must be submitted by September 30.  Please contact 
Mrs. Tousignant if you have any questions. 
 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75897537169?pwd=5m50VdbfuWmzIXFmwGQvJvpGia7HOc.1
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796


Mark Your Calendar! 
Non uniform days for the month of September are Thursday, 
September 14 and September 28! 
 
Use the Parent Handbook found online on the Waukesha 
Catholic page as a reference or contact the school office if you 
have questions regarding our non-uniform policy! 

 
Grandparent & VIP Day  

Invitations and RSVP forms for Grandparent and VIP Day 
were in your family envelope at Packet Pick-up.  Those RSVP forms are 
due September 19th.  If you did not RSVP you may simply send an 

email to Ddunk@waukeshacatholic.org indicating how many grandparents or VIPs will be 

joining your child(ren) for this special day. 
 

 

mailto:Ddunk@waukeshacatholic.org

